


City of Merced now insist that our walkway somehow remain open to the general public, we
welcome the City participation in option 4 with the City removing the planter boxes, providing
gates/with magnetic locks and paving over the walkway/ providing drainage and A.D.A.
compliance in a delineated 4 foot path of travel with perhaps yellow lines on the ground to
signify the unobstructed path of travel. The City could take liability for any and all incidents
happening in the path of travel while we would take liability for any incidents happening after
5:30PM and until the gates unlock again at 7:30AM Monday through Friday.
 
I welcome any feedback that you or the City Attorney has in this regard.
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On Wednesday, October 27, 2021, 10:16:59 AM PDT, Dietz, Stephanie <dietzs@cityofmerced.org> wrote:
 
 

Hi Dwight,

 

It’s my understanding that Kim is waiting on a call back from your attorney.  Our hope is that this takes place prior
to noon today so that it can be included as part of the agenda packet.

 

These are the options that will be on the staff report for Council’s consideration:

 

1. Approval of the vacation
2. Denial of the vacation
3. Direction to proceed with a partial vacation and retention of 51” easement for removal of the planter boxes

and installation of the walkway and fencing – as agreed to as an option in the September 28, 2021 meeting.  I
sent those points to you after the meeting
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On Tuesday, October 26, 2021, 11:39:27 AM PDT, Dietz, Stephanie <dietzs@cityofmerced.org> wrote:

 

 

Good morning,

 

Thank you for the call this morning.  Based on the dialog we had regarding a Right-of-Way v. Easement and how
liability might work with limited public access. 

 

Kim and Stephanie have worked together in the past.  Kim has offered to call Stephanie. 

 

Let’s let them connect and then see where we are for presenting the 4th option to Council.

 

Thanks,

 

 






